
NATERA, Julian 

From: 
Sent: 

John Skerritt <John.Skerritt@tga.gov.au > 

Wednesday, 27 May 2015 9:32 AM 
Subject: RE: Media on ADIA opposition to ACE [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

As we flagged their opposition in the brief and I recall have drafted a response to their letter to Min Nash, I feel that 
we do not need to responds further unless asked. 

Adjunct Prof John Skerritt FTSE FIPAA (Vic) 
National Manager, Therapeutic Goods Administration 

Deputy Secretary, Department of Health 
PO Box 100 Woden ACT 2606 Australia 
Phone: (02) 6232 8200 Fax: (02) 6203 1265 
Email: John.Skerritt@tga.gov.au 

From: Nicole Mclay 
Sent: Wednesday, 27 May 2015 9:05 AM 
To: Judy Develin; John Skerritt; Philippa Horner 
Cc: Vinod Mahajan 
Subject: RE: Media on ADIA opposition to ACE [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

Points: 

We are not hiking up fees. In fact annual charges for medical devices class Ila and above will reduce by 5% under the 
new scheme. 

We are expecting revenue will decrease not increase as a result of these changes, as there is no additional annual 
charge revenue planned for and LVT application fees of $2.4m will be abolished. 

As you know fees and charges are not a part of the regulatory costing under the OBPR framework - our RIS follows 
the OBPR framework. 

As this scheme eliminates the current cross subsidisation between sponsors some sponsors will pay more overall to 
bring equity back to the system, however this is significantly offset by reductions in rates. 

Mr Williams makes no suggestions for the structure of annual charges or how an exemption scheme should operate 
(if he believes one appropriate). 

Philippa has confirmed with Will that we've noted the ADIA objection in our MinSub. Please let me know if I need to 
take any action I might not think of. 

Nicole Mclay FCPA 
Assistant Secretary 
Regulatory Business Services 

Phone: 02 6221 6910 Fax: 02 6232 8222 
Mobile: 0478 309 802 
Email: nicole.mclay@tga.gov.au 
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From: Judy Develin 
Sent: Wednesday, 27 May 2015 7:28 AM 
To: Nicole Mclay; John Skerritt; Philippa Horner 
Subject: Fyi: Media on ADIA opposition to ACE [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED) 

Sent with Good (www.good.com) 

From: Google Alerts <googlealerts-noreply@google.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, 27 May 2015 12:22:47 AM 
To: Judy Devel in 
Subject: Google Alert - Therapeutic Goods Administration 

D 
Therapeutic Goods Administration . 
NI.\\ S 

TGA's Dental Industry Cash-Grab 
PRWire (press release) 

Under the guise of deregulation, the charges levied by the Therapeutic Goods Administration (TGA) will increase by 

30% for many businesses that ... 

DOD 

You have received this email because you have subscribed to Google Alerts. 
Unsubscribe 

..._ ____ __,Receive this alert as RSS feed 
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